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Comments: It seems to me that one of the important ideas of the Wilderness Act is to minimize human
intervention in Wilderness Areas. This plan does exactly the opposite, with machinery for logging and
intentionally ignited fires and all the people and vehicles (and perhaps chemicals, and who knows what else)
needed to make this happen.

All of the designated Wildernesses areas for the proposed burning plans in the Sequoia and Sierra National
Forests should be omitted from said plans. Many much-loved areas are at stake. And, as | said above, these
plans do not comply with the Wilderness Act.

Nature should be allowed to do what it's done in the past. Lightning caused fires will continue to change the
ecology of these wilderness areas.

Let's not try to prove again and again the superiority of humans over nature and further manipulate the natural
ways. The agency should instead allow natural, lightning-caused fire to play its ecological role in Wilderness on

the Sequoia and Sierra National Forests.

Thank you.



